SNR GSA meeting minutes – September 8, 2008
1. Introductions

· Everyone in the room shared name and research topic area

2. Future GSA meetings

· Eric mentioned that Monday’s are not optimal times for many GSA members. Discussed the idea of moving the monthly meeting to Fridays. This will be finalized soon.

3. Finances (Sandra)

· Balance of $1770.09

· Money will be used for outreach, social events, travel grants (?), and other GSA needs

· There will be a more formalized budget presented at next meeting

4. Social Events (Chris)

· Tentatively scheduled a group bike ride on a local trail for this Saturday (Sept 13). Considering starting ride about 9-10am. Will finalize details soon and send out informative email.

5. Web survey prize drawing

· All GSA members who filled out and returned the SNR web survey were eligible for the drawing.

· Matt Giovanni was the winner. Congrats Matt!

6. Outreach (Ariana)

· McPhee CLC (after school program) begins this week. GSA will participate every Tuesday from 330pm to about 5pm. 

· This week’s topic: Physical properties of water

· Looking for about 4 more helpers! Contact John Quinn (jquinn2@unl.edu) or Ariana Jones (taberthorn@yahoo.com) if you can help
7. Fundraising 
· We have a new fundraising chair: Becky Houser (spelling??)
· It’s corn picking season! We will be going to Mead on Sunday September 28th for our annual corn picking outing. The corn is sold to local businesses, and each year corn sales brings in a nice chunk of change for the SNRGSA. 
· Lunch will be provided. Departure time will be announced in the upcoming days. Watch for the message (and Evite) in your inbox. 
8. Travel Grants (Courtney)
· The SNRGSA would like to begin using some of our money to fund student travel to conferences. A committee was formed and they have developed a first draft with all the details regarding grant eligibility and selection. 
· All information related to the Travel Grants will be posted on BlackBoard and the SNRGSA website for 30 days. Please review these documents and email any comments to Courtney Quinn (cquinn80@bigred.unl.edu). All proposed changes will be discussed at the next meeting.
9. Graduate Committee (John)

· John Quinn is the GSA representative to the SNR Graduate Committee. He attends their meetings and will keep the GSA informed of important issues.
· Current topic being discussed by committee is TA funding allocations. They’re considering moving to a tiered system. They’re looking for comments/feedback.

· There is a listserve that announces TA information – Email John Quinn (jquinn2@unl.edu) if you are interested in receiving those announcements.

· One GSA member asked if we could approach the Grad Committee and ask them to increase TA/RA assistantship stipends. 

· Jim recommends that we research other schools to see what they are offering.

· It was proposed that we form a committee to address the issue. An email will be sent out to GSA. We need someone to chair this committee!

10. T-shirts

· John Quinn will be ordering additional SNRGSA t-shirts at the end of this week. If you are interested in buying a shirt please contact John Quinn (jquinn2@unl.edu) by Friday September 12th. 

· It was recommended that we make a better effort to offer t-shirts to new students.

11. Website

· We have a SNR GSA website. Please contact John Quinn if there is information you would like to see on the site. 

· Please visit us at:  http://snr.unl.edu/snrgsa/
